
Headteacher Awards  

Friday 9th May 

Reception 

Hope, for always listening to instructions and for beautiful handwriting in phonics. Clara for incredible  

Independent Writing and always being helpful and kind. 

Year 1  

Well done Keeley for always following our rules for life and being really helpful in class. 

Grayson has been trying really hard in phonics, sounding out our words with increasing accuracy. 

Year 2  

This weeks award goes to the whole class. Year 2 went on a trip to the steam train at Bodmin and Wenford   

Railway. Their behaviour was great, they were enthusiastic and loved looking at a real working steam engine and 

then riding on the train. 

They impressed everyone when we did two minutes silence on the steam train in remembrance  for VE day.  

Well done everyone! 

Year 3  

Well done to Seth who has been trying really hard to improve his handwriting and during a Handwriting session he 

formed all his letters correctly. Lexi c and Mason had a great week in English when writing an explanation text.  

Mason used sophisticated vocabulary in his sentences and worked hard in all English lessons. 

Lexi C was focussed and worked really hard following the structure of an explanation text. Well done both! Please 

keep it up when writing your independent piece. 

Year 4  

Well done Marlena for giving 110% in handwriting, innovating a fantastic portal story and progressing in her times 

tables. 

Mia C has had a brilliant attitude in her reading comprehension and thoughtful in her reflection on her writing. 

Year 5  

Well done to Logan for settling into his new class so quickly and already being a valuable team member. 

Thank you to Roxette for sharing her spectacular artwork with the whole class. She truly is a creative artist. 

Year 6 

Liam for trying really hard this week and displaying such a positive attitude. 

Well done to Maisie for making excellent progress with her arithmetic score this week. 

Friday 16th May 



Year 2 went on a trip on Thursday the 
8th of May.  This was no ordinary 
trip.  We went on a Steam Train! We 
have been learning about Richard  
Trevithick and how he invented the 
first steam engine.   
 
We had great fun, looking out for  
human and physical features on our 
journey.  We got so see houses, fields, 
bridges, roads, stations and woods.  It 
was great fun eating our lunch on the 
train! 
 
The children enjoyed seeing Lizzie at 
work in her new job role. Lizzie  
certainly enjoyed seeing the  
Children! 
 
We learnt so much and had great fun! 
 

 

UNIFORM 

We have a substantial amount of jumpers in our lost property with no names. Can we please ask 

that you name all of your child’s clothing so this can be returned to them.  

Thank you. 



Special Message 

Well done to our Year 6’s this week who have 

worked above and beyond during their SATs. 

We were extremely proud of them everyday 

for turning up and giving their all!  

Congratulations from  

Mr Walden , Mrs Powell, Mrs Williams and 

The Year 6 team. 

PAERENT QUESTIONNAIRE 

Your child will have brought home a parent questionnaire this week. We would 

really appreciate it if you would take the time to complete the questionnaire and 

return it to the school office. Children will also be completing a school based  

questionnaire. 

Thank you for your support. 

PLEASE REURN BY FRIDAY 6TH JUNE  

Polite reminder 

We have been made aware that some children have been  

entering the school grounds during evenings and week ends. Unfortunately, Items 

are getting damaged. The school grounds are private property and children should 

not be on the grounds out of school hours.  

We ask that you work with us on this matter.   

Thank you. 



Reception 94.44% 

Year 1 99.54% 

Year 2 93.78% 

Year 3 97.62% 

Year 4 93.70% 

Year 5 94.58% 

Year 6 100% 

Congratulations 

Year 6 

100% 



DATE EVENT PLACE 

Monday 19th May Reception Class Trip Newquay Zoo 

Monday 19th May Year 6 Trip Wheel Martyn 

Tuesday 20th May Year 2 Trip Truro Museum 

Wednesday 21st May Reception Class Learning  

Journey evening 

Reception Class 

Wednesday 21st May Year 4 Sailing  Fowey 

Thursday 22nd May Year 4 Trip Maritime Museum Falmouth 

Friday 23rd May Class Photos In School 

Friday 23rd May  Last Day of Term  

Monday 2nd June  Return to School School Open 

Friday 6th June Deadline to return parent 

questionnaire 

School Office 

Wednesday 18th June  Sports Day In School 

Thursday 26th June  Reserve Sports Day In School 

Wednesday 16th July Y5 Brannel Transition Day Brannel School 

Wednesday 16th July  New Starters Meet & Greet In School 

Friday 18th July End Of  Summer Term  




